
Cyberbullying and

Internet Safety
Virtual Presentation

March 29th at 7:00 via Zoom

Sergeant LeGuerre and Supervising
Assistant Prosecutor Samantha DeNegri
from the Morris County Prosecutor’s
Office will offer an important parent
presentation focused on cyber
harassment, social media safety, and
bias-related crimes. They will also speak
about encouraging students to exercise
good judgment when it comes to how
they interact with others online or in
school. This presentation will include a
number of other school districts.

Scan this QR code (or email
mstiles@greenhills.org) to RSVP.

HIB Parent

Information Session
Virtual Presentation

March 21st at 7:00 via Zoom

New Jersey has one of the strictest
anti-bullying laws in the country, and it is
crucial that parents understand what
behaviors could potentially meet the
threshold of the legal definition of
“bullying.” There have been new
updates to the law as well as new
policy changes for our school that
went into effect during this school year.
Please join Mr. Bollette and Mrs. Stiles
for this important information session.

Scan this QR code (or email
mstiles@greenhills.org) to RSVP.

Parent Conferences

March 8 - 10

Mr. Bollette and Mrs. Stiles will be
available to meet with parents during
parent teacher conferences on March
8th, 9th, and 10th. Please use these links
or QR codes  to sign up for meeting
times:

Click here to schedule a time to meet
with Mr. Bollette.

Click here to schedule a time to meet
with Mrs. Stiles.

Mr. Bollette Mrs. Stiles

mailto:mstiles@greenhills.org
mailto:mstiles@greenhills.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4AA4AD2BABFFC16-mrbollette
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4AA4AD2BABFFC16-mrbollette


Community

Conversations
March 14th at 6:00

Green Hills School Small Gym

We invite all stakeholders to join us for
an important conversation. We would like
to hold an open forum for families  to
discuss their unique experiences at
Green Hills School. We ask that you join
us as we continue to engage in dialogue
designed to foster a greater
understanding of the many perspectives
that make up our Green Hills community.

Scan this QR code (or email
mstiles@greenhills.org) to RSVP.

If you have questions about any of
these programs, please reach out to
Mr. Bollette or Mrs. Stiles. If you have
an idea for a parent outreach event

that you believe would be valuable for
our community, please do not hesitate
to let us know! We are always looking

for new ways to engage and
collaborate with you!

Parent Events

March 2023

mailto:mstiles@greenhills.org

